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Arkansas Parenting Education Network    

                                  (APEN)

415 North McKinley Suite 462     Little Rock, Arkansas  72205

501.664.2227 FAX: 501.664.6633

www.arkansasctf.org

The Arkansas Parenting Education Network is currently soliciting nominations for the APEN Awards Program.  Descriptions of the award categories follow.

To nominate someone or to apply for consideration, please submit the following information:

1. Name and contact information of nominee (Nominees must work primarily in Arkansas or for the benefit of Arkansans to be eligible.)

2. Specific award sought (please refer to attached descriptions)

3. Narrative of 500 words or less to explain why this nominee deserves special recognition

Information may be submitted via mail or email to the following address:

Arkansas Parenting Education Network (APEN)

415 North McKinley Suite 462

Little Rock, AR  72205

tammygray@arkansasctf.org
All requests for consideration received by July 15, 2009, will be reviewed.  Selected finalists will then be contacted for additional information, such as resume, work examples, and letters of reference, to support their nomination.

Award recipients will be recognized as part of the 11th Annual Arkansas Conference for Parenting Education and Parental Involvement, to be held November 16-18, 2009 in Hot Springs, Arkansas.

For additional information about the conference, the APEN Awards Program, visit our website, www.arkansasctf.org, or contact Tammy Gray, APEN Coordinator, at 501-664-2227.

APEN Awards Program

APEN Parent Educator of the Year Award

The purpose of this award is to recognize an outstanding family support professional specializing in the discipline of parent education.  It has been awarded annually since its inception in 2002.  

The recipient of this award will not only demonstrate professional commitment to children and families, he or she will utilize knowledge and experience in creative yet practical ways to effect results.  He or she will also demonstrate personal commitment, often going above and beyond job requirements to serve others.  

 

Bernice Jones Award

Bernice Young Jones loved making a difference in the lives of children and the people around her.  During a lifetime of philanthropic giving, she shared her generosity with many.  In 2005, the trustees of the Harvey & Bernice Jones Foundation agreed to the use of her name for this award.

The recipient of this award will be an individual who advocates for programs and policies that make a meaningful difference in the lives of Arkansas’ children and families. 

Calvin Johnson Award

In his dual role as an Arkansas state representative and dean of the School of Education at the University of Arkansas Pine Bluff, Calvin Johnson has worked hard to improve the state of education in Arkansas.  He is a firm believer in the power of education for all, and the responsibility each of us has in making it a priority and making it work.  

The recipient of this award will be a group or organization that has specifically worked to effectively involve parents in their children’s education both in and out of the home.

General Information

1. Nominees must work primarily in Arkansas or for the benefit of Arkansans to be eligible.

2. Nomination requests must clearly indicate which award is sought.

3. Nomination requests should be received no later than July 15, 2009.

4. Selected finalists will be contacted to provide additional information to support their nomination (i.e. resume, work examples, letters of reference, etc.).

For additional information, contact Tammy Gray at 501-664-2227 or tammygray@ arkansasctf.org.

